
www.st-laurenceprimary.com

Jockeyfield, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766    email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 19th July  2024

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

The PTA would like to say a huge thank you to everyone for their support in making 
the fete a great success despite the drizzly weather. The fete raised a whopping 
£1,700 which will be spent on supporting activities and equipment for the school and 
its students.

In particular, we would like to thank you for all of the generous
 contributions which were made to the tombola, jam jar lottery, 
cake stall, bric-a-brac and raffle.

Have a wonderful summer holiday, have fun and stay safe 

www.nace.co.uk/challenge

NACE; Challenge Award

As some of you may know we were recently reaccredited with the National 
Association for More Able Children's Challenge award. We have held this award 
since 2018 and are one of the few schools nationally to be reaccredited with it. 
Therefore, this accolade is really something worth shouting about. There is a link to 
the website for a more detailed explanation of what this award means. Please do 
take the time to have a look

School Money 
Please could we request that parents bring 
all School Money accounts up to date as it is 
the end of the school year. Thank you for 
your cooperation.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Wild Zoological Park

Year 1 and 2 had a amazing trip to Wild Zoological park on Tuesday. The rain didn’t stop us 

and the sun even came out in the afternoon. The children got to watch an animal show 

where we saw the staff training a cheeky burrowing owl, a skunk, some armadillos and a 

bear that’s wee smells like popcorn! We then got to feed lorikeets, wallaby’s and an emu. 

Finally, we watched an incredible bird show where there were parrots, pelicans, eagles, 

vultures and more birds flying over our heads. Everyone had a great day! 

This week saw us complete our annual cross country event, the children from Key Stage two all did 
themselves proud and it was lovely to see so many smiling faces cross the line, although I’m not 
sure our hare Mr Mckeon had the same smiles at the end, we had ten runners finish in front of him, 
well done to those children.

This year saw Clun take the victory and they are now the proud house cup winners for this year. In 
year 3 boys, 1st – Patrick Willis, 2nd Henry Caine, 3rd Archie Daniels, year 3 girls 1st – Belle 
Williams, 2nd Rubie England, 3rd Freya Matthews

Year 4 boys 1st Henry Lynch, 2nd George Thorne, 3rd Emmanuel Ogunade

Year 4 girls – 1st Sophie Worralo 2nd Joanie Crouch 3rd Eiligh Evans

Year 5 boys – 1st Martin Yordanov, 2nd Andrew Domagala, 3rd Kobe Small

Year 5 girls – 1st Olivia Price, 2nd Ellie Schroeder 3rd – Eliana Powell

Year 6 girls – 1st Imogen Nash, 2nd Pixie ??? 3rd Amelia Cuckson

Year 6 boys 1 st Lucas Martin, 2nd Issa Purdy, 3rd Isaac Griffin



YEAR 6

Goodbye and Good 
Luck to our 

wonderful Year 6’s





Diary Dates

July
19th  Last day of school – break up for Summer

September
2nd  PD Day

3rd  PD Day

4th  School Re-Opens 

12th  Nasal Influenza Immunisation (Flu Spray)

October
22nd Harvest Festival – St Laurences Church 10.30am

25th PD Day

28th – 1st Half term 

December
11th Christmas Service – St Laurences Church 10.30am

23rd Christmas holidays 

January
6th PD DAY

February

17th – 21st Half Term
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